
  

 

The mission of the Vanderbilt Woman’s Club is to bring together the women of Vanderbilt  University; provide an opportunity for intellectual, cultural 
and social activities within the community and the University; support and assist the mission of the University; and sponsor the Vanderbilt Woman’s 

Club Stapleton/Weaver Endowed Scholarship through fundraising.  The late Margaret Branscomb, wife of Chancellor Harvie Branscomb, was              
responsible for the major plantings of the magnolia trees on campus. The naming of the newsletter honors her. 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT   
 

It is time to celebrate and be proud.    The Vanderbilt Woman’s Club          
Stapleton/Weaver Scholarship has hit a major philanthropy milestone 
this fall – our fourth scholarship recipient.   
Some background.   Early in the scholarship’s history, going back to 1970, 
financial awards to students were made from funds raised by the club, 
initially to only one student.   The Vanderbilt Woman’s Club Stapleton/
Weaver Scholarship was established in 2007 to provide financial support 
to a deserving undergraduate student based on academics, citizenship 
and financial need.  A few years later it was decided by the club to create 
and fund an endowment that would perpetually grow and produce the 
revenue to pay for the scholarship.  Starting with just one $5,000 annual 
scholarship for one student, the goal was to have one scholar in each 
class at Vanderbilt receiving a $5,000 award each year.   
And now we have achieved this goal.  This is our chance to celebrate our 
past, present, and future and recognize the efforts of hundreds of VWC 
women over the years. We can say thank you to every member or friend 
of V WC who donated money, time, and/or effort to the scholarship fund 
and endowment.  This includes:  the ScholarSips parties, “Bridge  
Extravaganzas,” cookie exchanges, craft and bake sales, flower sales, 
“Phantom Ball,” silent auctions, fashion shows, and of course donations to 
our Capital Campaigns.  We also can be part of the future as our  
fundraising efforts continue and evolve to add to the endowment and 
increase the amount of the scholarships  
because as we know, college costs are not  
going down.  
As a member of VWC I am honored to be part of 
continuing the legacy of the visionaries who 
started this club 130 years ago and those who 
aspired to making a real difference in the  
education of deserving young people at  
Vanderbilt University through a scholarship fund 
-- and you should be too.  Kudos! 
 
Kelly Chambers 

Vanderbiltwomansclub  or search @vanderbiltwomansclub   

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Fall Lecture: Tuesday, October 8 at Brentwood Library at 10:30 a.m. 

Fall Luncheon: Thursday, October 24 at 11 a.m. at Urban Grill  
More dates are listed with the calendar on page 12. 

 

TO JOIN THE VWC OR TO RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP, SEE PAGE 4 OR 13. 
DEADLINE FOR PICTURES FOR THE DIRECTORY IS OCTOBER 1. 

DUES DEADLINE TO BE INCLUDED IN THE DIRECTORY IS OCTOBER 15. 

https://m.facebook.com/groups/VanderbiltWomansClub/?ref=bookmarks
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Fall Lecture 
Coach Shea Ralph 

Tuesday, October 8 

10:30 a.m.  

Brentwood Public Library 

Vanderbilt Women’s Basketball:                         
Back to Prominence 

Shea will talk about her philosophy as a coach,               
leadership style, and the prospects for the upcoming 

season.   

Shea Ralph was named the sixth head coach in Vanderbilt women’s basketball history on April 13, 2021. The 
2023-24 season marks her third leading the Commodores. 

 

A seven-time national champion as a student-athlete or coach, Ralph arrived at Vanderbilt after spending the           
previous 13 seasons as an assistant coach alongside Geno Auriemma at the University of Connecticut. While    
serving as a coach at her alma mater, Ralph helped guide the Huskies to 12 Final Four appearances and six               
national championships, including a record four consecutive titles from 2013-16. 

 

Ralph orchestrated one of the biggest turnarounds in program history during the 2023-24 season, as the           
Commodores went from being projected last in the SEC preseason polls to earning the program’s first bid into 
the NCAA Tournament in 10 seasons. 

 

Vanderbilt went 22-9 in Year 3 under Ralph’s direction, as the Commodores made their first appearance in the 
NCAA Tournament since the 2013-14 campaign. The 22 wins marked a 10-win improvement from a season ago, 
which is the second-largest win improvement from one season to the next in program history.  

 

As one of the most celebrated student-athletes in women’s basketball history, Ralph ranks eighth in UConn’s           
storied record book with 1,678 points. She also ranks among the program’s all-time top 10 in career assists (456), 
steals (252) and field goal percentage (57.9). Ralph graduated from Connecticut in 2001 with a degree in exercise 
physiology. 

 

In leading UConn to a national championship in 2000, Ralph was named an All-American and Big East Player of 
the Year. She was selected as the most valuable player in the 2000 NCAA Women’s Final Four. She also won the 
Honda Award, presented to the premier female student-athlete in 12 collegiate sports, and the “Sports Illustrated 
for Women” Player of the Year. 

 

Ralph was selected by the Utah Starzz in the 2001 WNBA Draft, but was unable to pursue a professional career 
due to a knee injury. 

 

Ralph and her husband, Tom Garrick, have one daughter, Maysen. Currently a member of the Vanderbilt              
coaching staff, Garrick served as head coach of the UMass-Lowell women’s basketball program from 2018-21 
and previously served as a Vanderbilt assistant from 2009-15  

 RSVP  
Text: 617-957-2169                                                                         

elisabeth.sandberg@vanderbilt.edu 
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Thank you! 
Kristin Cudd of Hester & Cook for their incredible generosity.  

They have donated all the decorative goods we need for our Fall events. 

 

https://hesterandcook.com/     
AND 

Wilson Cooke of Beachaven Wines in Clarksville. 
They donated a door prize for the Opening Tea. 

https://beachavenwinery.com/ 

 

CLICK HERE TO MAKE YOUR RESERVATION 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAVE THE 
DATE 

 
Holiday 

Luncheon 
and 

Bazaar 
 

Thursday, 
December 5 

10:30 a.m.  
 
 

More details 
in the  

November 
newsletter 

https://vanderbilt.alumniq.com/index.cfm/events:register/home/eventId/4996
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DONATIONS SINCE THE LAST NEWSLETTER 
 

 
No donor report from Vanderbilt this month. Thank you for your generosity.            

We hope to recognize you in the November issue. 
 
 

YEAR TO DATE 
 

Kristen Bacharier, Tracy Bannantine, Holly Beavers, Kelly Chambers, Sue Clark (Mary C Rev Trust),  
Peggy Curci (in memory of Joan Hornberger), Katrina Dickerson, Susie Garner, Patricia Harris,  

Lindsay Lawrence, Lisa LeMaster, Jeannette McNeil, Amelia McTamaney, Meredith Oates,  
Paddy Peerman, Mary Perkins (Bradbury Foundation), Mary Raffety, Ebbie Rewine, Robin Sandidge,  

Susan Sharp, Tracy Stadnick, Mildred Tilley, Tresa Vander Hoek  
 
  

click here  to make a donation  
by credit card  

 

We sincerely thank everyone who has 
made a gift to the Stapleton/Weaver 

Scholarship Endowment.   
                                      

If your name is missing, contact  
Lynne Siesser lsiesser7@gmail.com to be 

added to the list.  

Sophia Pieri 
Class of 2026 

Ana Key 
Class of 2025 

Stapleton/Weaver Scholarship  
Donations may be sent to Liz Doyle, 1556 Oxford Court, Gallatin, 37066-5717 

O
u

r 
s

c
h

o
la

rs
 

 Kennedy Grace Cross 
Class of 2027 

Greta Hellebuyck 
Class of 2029 

 
 

Do you have a friend              
 

who might be   
 

interested in   
 

what we do?   
 

 
 

Forward them the  
 

newsletter. 
 
 

https://admin.app.vanderbilt.edu/olga/pub/landing?appealCode=YDW03
https://admin.app.vanderbilt.edu/olga/pub/landing?appealCode=YDW03


5 

 

Welcome  
Maryann Byrd I am journalist with a degree from Ohio University. I wrote and directed my first  
Independent documentary for our local PBS station; The Rise of the Southern Biscuit and wrote  
The Biscuit Dive Guide. I opened Southern Belle Biscuit Company to revive the lost art of Southern  
biscuit baking and taught thousands of visitors and locals how to bake a biscuit.  I'm on a hiatus from 
that venture to get back to my writing roots.  I'm a traveler, love dogs, plant microgreens, and currently 
having a mad love affair with my new Vitamix. 
Lori Cash I’m originally from the Finger Lakes (Ithaca). My husband and I met in Washington, DC 
where I was employed by the Arts Endowment and an educational association.                                                                 
We have two daughters: Alex, a tech designer w/Nordstrom-Seattle and Christine, a financial advisor 
w/Merrill Lynch-Brentwood. 
Charlotte Ladd I retired to Nashville from a position in Florida as professor of nursing, after working 
as an oncology nurse there. I had retired to Florida after 20 years on Wall Street. Several degrees from 
several institutions including undergraduate at Vassar College.  
Mary Relling I recently retired after 35 years and remain emerita status on the faculty at St. Jude 
Children’s Research Hospital in Memphis. I grew up in Arizona. My husband and I moved to Nashville in 
2020 to be closer to our kids and 3 grandchildren.  
Sarah Reynolds is a native Philadelphian and moved to Nashville with her family in 1993, She  
recently retired, after almost 25 years, from Vanderbilt University Medical Center as their associate vice 
president for development and looks forward to continuing her Vanderbilt ties. She is a mother of two 
grown daughters, Molly and Meg and the grandmother of three, Margaret, Hank and Poppy. 
Elizabeth Holliday, Cynthia Mercante, Miriam Mimms, Jan Read 
 

Welcome back Marilyn Labovitz. 

Maryann Charlotte 

Mary Lori 
Sarah 

New Members’ Corner  
The Newcomers Committee held a coffee for new members on Thursday, 
September 26 at the home of Robin Sandidge. 12 new members attended 
along with co-hosts Jeannette McNeil, Susie Garner and Tracy Stadnick. 
Our next Newcomer event will be a fall tea on November 3 from 2-4 pm at 
the home of Susan Perdue.   
Save the date and watch your emails for the invitation!  

 

Clockwise from the top.  Pam Brown, Jan Read, Tresa Vander Hoek 

 

Louise Merritt, Amy Petersen 
In the background: Jill Perigo,          
Tracy Stadnick, Bo Mistak,              
Grace Sherer 

 

Jeannette McNeil, Sarah Reynolds, 
Pam Brown, Amy Petersen - from 
behind 

 

Tracy Stadnick, Lori Cash 
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Community Service  
1.  Pencil, (DG Pencil Box) 
Where:  7199 Cockrill Bend Blvd., Nashville, TN. 37209 
What:  Sorting/organizing school supplies that are then made available to Metro teachers 
When:  Wednesdays, 9:30-11:30 a.m. (generally the first Wed. of the month at this time.) 
October 9 - note change of date. 
R.S.V.P. to Kelly at kellychambers420@yahoo.com 
 
2.  Second Harvest Food Bank of Middle Tennessee 
Where:  331 Great Circle Rd., Nashville, TN. 37228 
What:  Sorting donated food or packing boxes of weekend meals, etc.   
When:  1:00-3:00 p.m., Second Thursdays 
October 10 
R.S.V.P.  Second Harvest needs all adults to be registered for this shift before coming in, so please click on this link to 
go to our VWC group’s landing page to create an account and sign up.  Please let me know if you plan to go and if 
you need any help signing up online.   
 
3.  The Store 
What:  The Store operates as a year-round free grocery store allowing people to shop for their basic needs. There is 
no charge to those referred or to the people and agencies that send them. They may shop for food to supplement 
their income during times of crisis and as they work toward self-sufficiency.  Volunteers stock shelves, bag  
groceries, and check out shoppers. 
When:  Some VWC members sign up individually to volunteer at "The Store" on the last Friday of the month for the 
afternoon shift. If you'd like to join them register for the last Friday of the month. 
Next up:  Friday, October 25, 12:30-5:00 p.m. 
Where:  2009 12th Avenue South 
R.S.V.P.  If you would like to volunteer, click on the following link to The Store's volunteer sign-up site:  
https://volunteer.thestore.org/opportunities/xN23uNbscH   Sign up early.  This is a popular place for volunteers 
and volunteer spots are limited.  No need to respond to me.  Just sign up and show up! 
For more information about The Store and its mission, click on this link:  https://www.thestore.org/ 

 
4.  VWC Stitches With Love 
Do you knit, crochet or sew? The Vanderbilt-Ingram Cancer Center Patient Resource Center would love to 
share your handcrafted Chemo Caps, Portacath Pillows and Knitted Knockers  knittedknockers.org.       

 
Contact Sharon Berenfeld sharonberenfeld@gmail.com for more information. 
 
5. Quilters needed to make covers for the Giraffe 
Pods in the Vanderbilt NICU.  Contact Lynne at  
lsiesser7@gmail.com or 615-856-3980. 

 

 
Kelly Chambers   409-771-5731    
kellychambers420@yahoo.com  

 
 
 
 

 

Community Service at Pencil 

Fran Vetters, Anne Manner, Faye Brown, Joan Hornberger, 

Frannie Benner 

mailto:kellychambers420@yahoo.com
http://vanderbiltwomansclub.secondharvestmidtn.volunteerhub.com/
https://volunteer.thestore.org/opportunities/xN23uNbscH
https://www.thestore.org/
http://knittedknockers.org
mailto:sharonberenfeld@gmail.com
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 Book Nook  Our groups are reading these books in October. 

Book Group One: Dirt Road Revival by Canyon Woodward and Chloe Maxmin 
Book Group Two: Poverty, by America by Matthew Desmond WAITING LIST 

Loosely Bound:   The Berry Pickers by Amanda Peters WAITING LIST 
 

The God of the Woods by Liz Moore WAITING LIST 
   

 

 
Contact information and meeting dates and times are on page ten. 

 

LET ROXANNE KNOW IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE INCLUDED IN STARTING A NEW BOOK GROUP.  hrroske@yahoo.com 

Occasional Canasta 

 
The group plans to meet               
periodically to play Canasta using 
the Chicago Rules.   

 

The group's first meeting will be 
held soon and is limited to 12  
players.   

 

If you are interested in joining this 
new group, please reach out to  

Merry Beth Ward via email  

 

merrybeth@gmail.com  
 

or by phone or text:  

615-878-3865  
 
Merry Beth will be chairing this group and 
will add you to the group's membership, 
and provide more details, as they are  
finalized. 

New Group 
Cocktail Club 

Share a bottle of wine and your favorite  
hors d’oeuvres. Bring your spouse, bring a friend or come on your own to 

meet new friends from other departments.  
 

 
Saturday, October 12 

at 6 p.m. 
at the Kieslings 

 

 
For your calendar 
 

November 16: McTamaney 
December 13: Elrod/Dunn (FRIDAY) 
January: King/Middleton 

Lynne Siesser   
615-856-3980     

lsiesser7@gmail.com 
 

Thank you, Patti & David for hosting Cocktails on the roof top. 

Rhonda Keckley, Lynne Siesser,  
Arlyn Wernke, Paul Gherman,  
Jeannette McNeil, Wylene Dunn 

Holly & Wayne Beavers, Tony Bueschen, Cecil Elrod, Robert & Sallie Diehl,  
Lynne & Bill Siesser 
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Let’s Cook! 
 
Hi Cooking Enthusiasts! 
"Let's Cook!" is having a hands-on cooking class on  

October 15th at 3:00 p.m.   
Chef Paulette will be leading us in making "Baked Gnocchi Sorrentino"!  
We'll make enough to enjoy at the class as well as enough to take home for another meal!! 
It's BYOB and/or bring a little something to share while we cook and eat the gnocchi! 

Cost of the class is $55.00.   
Venmo me or Colleen when you RSVP to us!  Spaces are limited so sign up early!! 

Class to be held at Susie's: 
101 McArthur Ridge Ct.  37220 
October 15th at 3:00PM 
$55.00 - Venmo to Susie or Colleen 

Susie Garner and Colleen Edwards 
615-500-4886 - gsusie481@gmail.com  

407-461-9313 - colleende@aol.com   

Reservations were due before the end of September. Contact Susie 
or Colleen if you are interested. There may be a cancelation. 

Armchair Travel 
Friday, October 11 

7 p.m.  

Kelly Chambers 
Slovenia 

at the Siessers 

 

 

January 10 - Dan Roden: The Galapagos 

February  - Carole Hagan: The Nile  

March 14 - Susan Perdue:  Norway 

Lynne Siesser 615-856-3980 
lsiesser7@gmail.com 

Lunch Bunch No Lunch Bunch in October as that is the date for the Fall Brunch. 

Explorers Just in time for Halloween!  

A personal tour of the  
Nashville City Cemetery with Dr. Carole 

Bucy.  
Tuesday, October 29th  

at 1:00 p.m 
Nashville City Cemetery on 1001 4th Ave South  

 

RSVP: Tracy.tn.Stadnick@gmail.com  
 

Dr. Carole Bucy is a professor of history 
at Volunteer State Community College. 
She has a PhD in History and in 2011, 
Carole was appointed Davidson County             
Historian by Mayor Karl Dean. Carole is 
author of Tennessee Through Time: The 
Early Years and Tennessee Through Time: 
The Later Years, the social studies           
textbooks currently used in fourth and 
fifth grade classrooms in numerous 
school districts across the state. She is 
the author of History Carved in Stone: The 
Nashville City Cemetery, Women Helping 
Women: The YWCA of Nashville,            

Exercising the Franchise, Building the Body Politic: The 
League of Women Voters and Public Policy, 1945-1964 and 
several scholarly articles and book reviews. She has 
served as a member of the board of directors of the    
Presbyterian Historical Society in Philadelphia and is the 
Vice President of the Tennessee Historical Society. 
 

Daytime Movies  
Contact Amelia McTamaney at 
amelia@mctamaney.com to get on her email list 
for information on the movie for the  
October 17 get together. 

French Conversation Group 
is officially moving from the second Thursday to the third Thursday of the month. 

Our next meeting is on October 17 at 1 p.m.   The Soda Shoppe at Richland Place. 
Notes: Additional parking in the lot to the left of the  building (separate driveway) No bills greater than $10 (cards accepted) 
Hope to see you there.                                                                                                      

Maisie Roden   maisie.roden@gmail.com 

mailto:amelia@mctamaney.com
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Girls Night Out  
 
 

3rd Thursday of the month from 6 to 8 p.m. 
 

October 17  
Jackalope Brewing 

429 B Houston Street. Nashville, TN 37203 
https://jackalopebrew.com/about-us/the-ranch/ 

 
Peggy Curci   314-369-4119   

peggy@theCurcis.com 
 

Vandy Beer! 

SAVE THE DATES 
November 21  

Axe Throwing in Franklin 
https://www.sticksandstonesaxeco.com/ 

 

December 19 
Holiday Cocktails & Holiday Lights Limo Ride 

Please mail a check for $65 to Peggy Curci to reserve a spot. 

Vanderbilt Explorers Ever wondered how Vanderbilt feeds their students? 
How many eggs do they purchase? Where do they get the recipes? What type of food do they serve? 
These questions will be answered on our private tour with Brian, Food Service Specialist, as we walk 
and tour the 3 newest Vanderbilt Cafeterias.  
 

Afterwards, we will eat at the cafeteria, bring money or Credit card to pay for your lunch! 
Plan to walk to 3 cafeterias all within an easy distance. 
 

Monday, October 21 
10:30 a.m. - 12:00 Noon 

Meet outside the administrative building on the circle drive. 
 
 

Limited to 20 guests.                               
RSVP:  Tracy.tn.Stadnick@gmail.com 

 

 

Girls Night Out at 
Cheekwood 

 

Frannie Benner,  
Rachel Curci 

Lynnette Hall, Cindy Slobogin, Peggy Curci,  
Frannie Benner, Suzanne Petrey 

https://jackalopebrew.com/about-us/the-ranch/
mailto:Tracy.tn.Stadnick@gmail.com
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Communications Thank you for keeping us all informed.                                                

Please send all photos (with names) or items you want to share to Roxanne Roske or Lynne Siesser. 
Elisabeth Sandberg - Website   

Lynne Siesser - Magnolia News 
lsiesser7@gmail.com 

Pop-Up Group  
is a loosely formed group of VWC members with  diverse    
interests and sometimes flexible schedules who want to meet 
up with other members for fun outside of regularly scheduled 
club events. Movies, hikes, lectures, theater, festivals, music 
events, whatever – they are all game for  
PUG click on  https://groupme.com/en-US/   

Look for us as vanderbiltwomansclub  
or search for vanderbiltwomansclub   

Stay Connected  
Join our VWC Facebook group to keep 
up with happenings in the club throughout the 
year. It’s a closed group so only VWC members 
may post  information or see posts. You do need a 
Facebook account to join. 
 

  https://m.facebook.com/groups/VanderbiltWomansClub/?ref=bookmarks  

Interest Groups  
Do you have another interest not listed?  Contact 

Roxanne Roske   323-371-2478 
hrroske@yahoo.com 

 
 

DAYTIME 

BOOK GROUP TWO: Nancy Fruetel   1st  Monday 1pm  
615-297-5075 - nnfruetel@msn.com    WAITING LIST 
BRIDGE TUESDAY: Lindsay Lawrence 2nd & 4th Tuesday 1pm  
720-785-4075 - lindsaylawrencelong@gmail.com 
OCCASIONAL CANASTA CLUB: Merry Beth Ward  
615-878-3865 - merrybeth@gmail.com 
CHOCOLATE!: Tracy Stadnick  615-604-4513  
tracy.tn.stadnick@gmail.com 
COMMUNITY EXPLORERS: Tracy Stadnick   615-604-4513            
tracy.tn.stadnick@gmail.com 
Roxanne Roske 323-371-2478 - hrroske@yahoo.com 
COMMUNITY SERVICE: Kelly Chambers 1st Wednesday 
9:30am, 2nd Thursday 1pm and last Friday    
409-771-5731 - kellychambers420@yahoo.com 
CRIBBAGE: Grace Wernke  Wednesdays 9:30am  
815-222-5986 - gcwernke@msn.com 
EXPLORE VANDERBILT: Tracy Stadnick                          
& Sharon Hels 
615-604-4513 tracy.tn.stadnick@gmail.com 
615-715-3739 - shels53@gmail.com 
FRENCH: Maisie Roden   3rd Thursday 1pm                                                    
maisie.roden@gmail.com 
LET’S COOK!: Susie Garner and Colleen Edwards 
615-500-4886 - gsusie481@gmail.com  
407-461-9313 - colleende@aol.com   
LUNCH BUNCH: 4th Thursday 1pm                         
Joy Allington-Baum - 214-755-5328 
joyallingtonbaum@gmail.com   
MAH JONGG: Cindy Slobogin  Every Wednesday 1pm  
615-292-2214 - slobogin@hotmail.com 
TUESDAY MAH JONGG: Lynne Siesser  Tuesdays 10am             
615-856-3980 - lsiesser7@gmail.com 
MONDAY MAH JONGG  Janie Culos  Mondays 9:30am 
301-613-9666 - janieculos@hotmail.com 
MOVIE GROUP - DAY: Amelia McTamaney 
908-334-1395 - miamct@aol.com 
POP-UP GROUP: Kelly Chambers   
409-771-5731 - kellychambers420@yahoo.com 
QUILTING: Lynne Siesser  
615-856-3980 - lsiesser7@gmail.com 
VWC STITCHES WITH LOVE: Sharon Berenfeld    
704-936-7479   SharonBerenfeld@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 

To avoid conflicts, check the Google Calendar. vanderbilt.womansclub@gmail.com 

EVENING/WEEKEND 
 
 

ARMCHAIR TRAVEL: Lynne Siesser -  615-856-3980  
lsiesser7@gmail.com One Friday per semester 7pm  
BOLLYWOOD MOVIES: Joyce Gore - 914-954-1019 
 joycegore0681@gmail.com Weekends 
BOOK GROUP ONE: 3rd Sunday 2:30pm 
Becky Atack & Eileen Crawford  
615-406-3711 - atackrw@comcast.net 
615-306-1211 - eileencrawford5@gmail.com 
BOOKish: Debby Stevens 4th Tuesday at 6pm 
615 -545-4545 - debbyhstevens@gmail.com    WAITING LIST 
COCKTAIL CLUB: Lynne Siesser Saturdays 6pm 
615-856-3980 - lsiesser7@gmail.com 
GAME NIGHT: Elisabeth Sandberg & Ashleigh Maxcey    
Text Elisabeth: 617-957-2169 Ashleigh: ammaxcey@gmail.com 
GIRLS’ NIGHT OUT: Peggy Curci   3rd Thursday at 6pm    
314-369-4119 - peggy@theCurcis.com 
LOOSELY BOUND (BOOK GROUP): Elisabeth Sandberg  
4th Tuesday 7pm text: 617-957-2169   WAITING LIST 
MAH JONGG - EVENING :  Lynne Siesser   
Mondays 6:30pm 615-856-3980 - lsiesser7@gmail.com 
MOVIE GROUP -  EVENING: Cindy Slobogin  
615-292-2214 - slobogin@hotmail.com 
POP-UP GROUP: Kelly Chambers   
409-771-5731 kellychambers420@yahoo.com 
SUPPER CLUB: Lynne Siesser Saturdays 6pm 
615-856-3980 - lsiesser7@gmail.com 
 
 

https://m.facebook.com/groups/VanderbiltWomansClub/?ref=bookmarks
mailto:%20%20%20%20lsiesser7@gmail.com
mailto:lsiesser7@gmail.com
mailto:lsiesser7@gmail.com
mailto:lsiesser7@gmail.com
mailto:lsiesser7@gmail.com
mailto:%20%20%20%20lsiesser7@gmail.com
mailto:lsiesser7@gmail.com
mailto:%20%20%20%20lsiesser7@gmail.com
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Opening Tea 

Our scholars strut their stuff!   
Ana Key, Sophia Pieri, Greta Hellebuyck  

Genevieve Hill, Vivian Shields, Michel McDonald Liz Doyle, Tracy Bannantine,  Joy Allington-Baum 

Lindsay Lawrence, Susie Garner, Tracy Stadnick,  
Cindy Slobogin 

Tresa Vander Hoek, Susan Hightower 

Susan Stewart,                                                    
Frances Cutler, Hahn, Judith Hodges 

Janie Culos, Patti Gregg, Mary Relling 

Roxanne Roske, Rae Thomas, Susie Garner, Mary Louise Linn 

Lavender 

and 

Lace 

Superbly organized by 
Susan Perdue,  

Hospitality Chair. 

A Proper  

Afternoon Tea 

Hats  

for  

everyone 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 2 3 4                    5 

  

 

 

Picture deadline 
for the  
directory 

Cribbage 
9:30am 
 

Mah Jongg 1pm 

   

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 
 Mah Jongg 

9:30am 
Book Group 
Two  1pm 

Mah Jongg 
6:30pm   

Fall Lecture 
10:30am 

Bridge 1pm 

 

 

PENCIL  & 

Cribbage 
9:30am 
 

Mah Jongg 1pm 

 

Second               
Harvest 1pm 

 

Armchair Travel 
7pm 

Cocktails 6pm 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 
 Mah Jongg 

9:30am  

Mah Jongg 
6:30pm   
 

 

Mah Jongg 
10am  

Let’s Cook! 
3pm 

Dues deadline 

Cribbage 
9:30am 

Mah Jongg 1pm 

 

 

French 1pm 

Movies                   
time TBD 

Girls Night Out 
6pm 

  

 

 

 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

Book Group One 
2:30pm 

 

 

Mah Jongg 
9:30am  

VU Explorers 
10:30am 

Mah Jongg 
6:30pm   

Mah Jongg 
10am 
Bridge 1pm 

BOOKish 6pm 
Loosely Bound 
7pm 

Cribbage 
9:30am 
 

Mah Jongg 1pm 
 

Fall Luncheon 
11am 

The Store 
12:30pm 

 

27 28 29 30 31   
 Mah Jongg 

9:30am   

Mah Jongg 
6:30pm   

 

Mah Jongg 
10am 

Explorers 1pm 

 

 

Cribbage 
9:30am 
 

Mah Jongg 1pm 

 
 
 
 

  

FOR YOUR CALENDARS 
**Fall Lecture 2:  Friday, November 15  - 10:30 am 

Holiday Luncheon & Bazaar: Thursday, December 5 
Cookie Exchange: Friday, December 13  
Annual Meeting: Thursday, January 23  

Visit to the Archives: Friday, February 21 
**Capital Campaign: March 

**Spring Lecture:  TBD 
Spring Luncheon: Thursday, May 1 
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Membership 2024-2025 
Annual Dues $40 

Checks Payable to Vanderbilt Woman’s Club 

Checks may be mailed to: 

Elizabeth Doyle 

1556 Oxford Ct Gallatin TN  37066 

Last Name      First Name  

______________________      _____________________ 

Home Address     City, Zip 

______________________  _____________________ 

Home/Cell      Spouse/Partner + Department  

______________________  _____________________ 

Your Vanderbilt Department/Alumna       Email

 

   Regular Member of VWC (women who are employed or are alumnae or whose 
husbands/partners are or were (retired/deceased) employed by the University or 
Medical Center and women who are not formally associated with the University but 
possess an interest in the affairs of the University. 

  New to Vanderbilt Woman’s Club 

I wish to make a tax-deductible contribution to the VWC Scholarship Fund

 

VWC Board Volunteer Opportunities 

Join us on a committee to experience the special friendships and adventures that always come 
with working together! 

Hospitality Communication/social media/Pics/Newsletter  Interest Groups 

Membership Fundraising/Scholarship Assist Newcomers. 

 

Questions?  Liz Doyle – Membership Chair 2024-2025  

615.218.5164 elizabeth.a.doyle@gmail.com 


